
Public Notice 

The Board of Commissioners of the City of Mt. Juliet will consider the following on 2nd 

and final reading on January 27, 2025, at 6:15 PM:  

 An ordinance amending the fiscal year 2024/2025 budget ordinance (Ordinance 

2024-25) to appropriate funds for obtaining ownership of West Elementary 

School’s sewer infrastructure 

 An ordinance amending the fiscal year 2024/2025 budget ordinance 2024-25 to 

appropriate funds for the Central Pike Interchange Project 

The public is invited to attend and comment.     

Kenneth D. Martin, City Manager     

City of Mt. Juliet     

 


